
Update
MESSAGE FROM ASPC PRESIDENT DALE HENWOOD

Leadership matters in every situation, in every industry and across all disciplines. 
The recent Board and Committee meetings and General Assembly in Macolin 
reminded me of the tremendous work that is being undertaken by the leaders 
serving on the ASPC Board. The current Board consists of nine Training Centre/
Institute leaders who continue to use their resources, volunteer their time and 
significant expertise as they persistently look at programs and services that will 
add value and assist the ASPC members regardless of the level of development.

Sport has always been a place for creative, innovative and driven individuals. 
The ASPC offers a great opportunity to network, a forum to share best practices 
and interact with other thought leaders from high performance sport.

Although there may be regional idiosyncrasies and differences, most of us are faced with the same challenges, opportunities, 
pressures and frustrations. Through the ASPC we can share experiences best practices from around the world.

I am also reminded of something that high 
performers always do: they get out of the 
busy-ness and work on themselves. The 
upcoming European Forum in Sierra Nevada, 
Spain and the 2017 ASPC Forum in Durban, 
South Africa are excellent opportunities to 
invest in your development, I encourage 
you to attend one of these events to find 
out things you do not know. With enough 
humility, we can learn from anyone.

Best wishes as you prepare for Rio!
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ASPC AT THE IOC
The ASPC Board met with the Department of Sports and the IOC Olympic 

Solidarity in April 2016 
to continue collaborative discussions initiated last year. 

The framework of collaboration extends to collaboration in the ASPC Forums 
and other areas of the Centres related to training coaches, online course or 

initiatives on dual career. 

Board members also presented the ASPC award plate to the Deputy Director 
General of the IOC, Pere Miro.

ASPC WEBSITE INFO
www.SportPerformanceCentres.org

www.SportPerformanceCentres.org will get you to the official site of the Association of Sport Performance Centers!
Update Your Site

Members are encouraged to keep information about your training center up-to-date on the ASPC website. 
Click on the following link to view your site: http://sportperformancecentres.org/centre-world-mapa

2015-2017 BOARD & COMMITTEES
Service on the Board of Directors runs from Puerto Rico 2015 to Durban 2017. 

Staff members are eligible to participate in the Board as Mandate of the Statutes. 
Feel free to reach out to the committee chairs and/or members with questions or ideas. 

President: Dale Henwood (CAN)
Secretary General: Josep Escoda (ESP)
Treasurer: Tracy Lamb (USA)

International Relations  Committee ......................................Committee Chair: Dale Henwood - dhenwood@csicalgary.ca
Including Exchange, Global Sport Partnerships (IOC/PASO/ANOC, etc.), IASI partnership and ASIA Relations

Additional Committee Members: Josep Escoda, Tracy Lamb, Tapio Korjus, Alex Baumann
Governance Committee ...................................................................... Committee Chair: Tracy Lamb - tracy.lamb@usoc.org
Including Bylaws/Rules & Regulations; Forum Bid & Liaison; Membership (primarily at VP level); Nomination (succession)

Additional Committee Members: Debbie Low, Toby Sutclife, Jaime Lamboy
Marketing Committee ..................................................................... Committee Chair: Josep Escoda - jescoda@ies.car.edu
Including Website; Database; Research proposals; Communications-newsletter, social media

Additional Committee Members: Tracy Lamb, Jochem Schillings, Brendon Goodenough

ASPC EUROPEAN FORUM 
Presented by CAR Sierra Nevada and Consejo Superior de Deportes – October 4-7, 2016

The ASPC European Forum will take place October 4-7, 2016 at the Sierra Nevada Performance Sport Center.

The theme of the meeting is “The Center of the Centers: The Athlete” and topics will focus on the Athlete: Athlete’s Entourage, 
Dual Career, Athlete’s Needs at SPCs, Nutrition and also sports marketing and events organization, altitude training and 
many more. There also will be some cultural 
activities, such as visiting Granada, enjoying 
Spanish food and some surprises. 

Price: 
380€ (Single - full board & cultural program) 
300€ (Double - full board & cultural program)

Accommodation and conference meetings are 
at the CAR Sierra Nevada. Conferences are 

included for ASPC members. 

Congress email:
europeanforum2016@csd.gob.es

Vice Pres. for America: Debbie Low (CAN)
Vice Pres. for Europe: Tapio Korjus (FIN)
Vice Pres. for Africa: Toby Sutcliffe (SAF)

Prev. Forum Host: Jaime Lamboy (PUR)
Forum X Host: Brendon Goodenough (SAF)
Host Secretariat: Silvia Matesanz (ESP)

Vice Pres. for Asia: Takeshi Kukidome (JPN)
Vice Pres. for Oceania: Alex Baumann (NZL)


